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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1419 will have OHCA establish a program in which a family member of a Medicaid enrollee 

can be certified as an unlicensed assistant by the Board of Nursing. OHCA estimates a need of 

$331,360 for the first group in this program. However, to fully expand this program would be a 

total state cost of $934,191. 

 

FY’25 Impact: See comments 

 

Full Year Impact: See comments 
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